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"In order to build a world of lasting peace, we must each apply a simple
basic principle: living for the sake of others."
-WFWP founder Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon

True joy is within our grasp! We've got confidence-boosting education, service know-how,
and the connections to foster peace and reconciliation. We have big plans for this coming
year and more goals to reach, but we need you!

Giving to a worthy cause can be such a joy, and WFWP shares your vision of lasting peace
and is working every day to make it a reality. For example, in 2023, we plan to build and
improve collaborations with ethnic communities in the U.S., like the Thai community



and Native American (First Nations) peoples. We seek to bring the message of Living for
the Sake of Others to thousands more across the country, of all languages and backgrounds.
Let's fill this season and the coming year with joy and good works!

Will you help us build a world of lasting peace?

Yes! | want to support WFWP

Reaching the American Thai community

with education and service WFWP Bridge of Peace ceremony

Your kind donation today will bring joy to yourself and many others! You can
raise awareness about the need for unity between historical enemies. You can be a
benefactor to a young woman searching for her true purpose. We have currently made
nearly 30% of our goal amount for 2023 projects! Will you help us reach our goal?

Donate today for a joyful 2023!
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